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Bulletin: 2019/20-01 
 
To:  HEO Board, District Chairs, MHA Presidents, Junior League Presidents 
 
CC:  Minor Office, HEO Staff 
 
From:  Debbie Rambeau, Executive Director HEO 
 
Date: July 4, 2019 
 
Re:  Police Records Checks/Resource/July Hours 
 
 
Police Records Checks  
 
This is to inform you that those living in the Ottawa area that the Ottawa Police Services Board have 
recommended that starting September 1st, 2019 the cost for volunteers to obtain a Police Records Check will 
cost $10 and will increase January 1st, 2020 to $20.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to ensure you that a letter from HEO was sent to the Ottawa Police 
Services Board chair Councillor Deans when the review process began stating that any cost could have a great 
impact on getting volunteers within our organization. 
 
More information regarding this can be read at this following link: 
https://ottawasun.com/news/local-news/volunteers-to-pay-for-background-checks-police-board-
decides/wcm/c7445b39-5d16-4469-a670-b47bffbeb688 
 
HEO Hours- July 2019 
Please note that the HEO office hours starting the week of July 8th ending August 2nd, 2019 will be 8-4pm. 
 
Hockey Canada Skills Manual 
 
HEO has some extra Hockey Canada Skills Manual Books which are no longer given at HEO coaching clinics. 
If any MHA would like to have any of these skills books to use as resources in their association please contact 
the HEO office as they will be available on a first come first serve basis. There will be no cost for the books 
and are available for pick up at the HEO office. 
 
 


